Evaluation Committee Report
March, 2009

All Members Present:  Karen Martin, Wendy Charlebois, Laurie Walsh, Sharon Sutherland, Lijuan Zhai, Lynette Macfarlan, Linda Uhlenkott, Danny Gonzales

Laurie Walsh and Sharon Sutherland presented information from the IDEA workshop about the student rating forms. It is important that the Faculty Information Form be filled out correctly, or it could have an adverse effect on the final numbers for the student evaluation.
Information will be presented to department chairs and provided to faculty before the spring evaluations. 

The committee discussed the new forms for all the roles that are being evaluated. Faculty will be able to use those forms as a guide to their evaluations for this semester. 

Forms will be presented for faculty senate approval in the near future.
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